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UPF-Belarus Hosts River-Rafting as ‘Peace Road’ Event  

  

 

  

Minsk, Belarus—UPF volunteers went 
river rafting for four days as a Peace 
Road event. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-Portugal Trains Character Education Teachers 

  

 

  

Lisbon, Portugal—UPF concluded a 
training program for prospective 
character education teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-Switzerland Discusses Neutrality as Potential Path to 
Peace on the Korean Peninsula 

  

 

  

Geneva, Switzerland—Experts set out 
proposals for Korean reunification 
during a discussion co-sponsored by 
UPF. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-France Interfaith Exchange Looks at Vulnerability as a 



 

 

Strength, not a Weakness 

  

 

  

Paris, France—"Vulnerable But 
Strong?" was the theme of the 26th 
interconfessional meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-Slovakia Raises Awareness about Media Bias 

  

 

  

Bratislava, Slovakia—The 
complicated relationship between 
politics and the media was the topic of 
an IMAP lecture. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

  

 

 
   

 

AUG 11: 32nd Religious Youth Service 

SEP 21: UN International Day of Peace 

SEP 24: Peace Road Walk 2023 in Ireland 
  

 

   

 

      

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  

 

 


